
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

December 2017 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

 
Year 11 PSHCRE Day – Friday 08 December 2017 

 
On Friday 08 November all year 11 students will be taking part in a PSHCRE Day, entitled 
‘Preparing for the Future’.  This forms part of the Personal Social Health Careers and Religious 
Education (PSHCRE) statutory requirements. 
 
Every Year 11 Student will be off timetable for the day and will have the opportunity to 
participate in sessions run by guest speakers on various issues. Sessions will be conducted by 
a variety of organisations, such as:   

 Southampton University  

 Bournemouth University  

 Sparsholt College 

 City College 

 The Army 

 Voluntary groups such as The Rotary Club and Christian Aid 
 

Your child will be required to wear full school uniform and all daily arrangements, such as the 
beginning and end of the school day, will remain unchanged.  Your child will be required to bring 
basic equipment with them such as pen, pencil, ruler and planner. They do not need to bring 
any other equipment, such as books.   
 
Your son/daughter will be given a booklet, which they will be encouraged to use for reflection 
and to take home to discuss with parents/carers.  A member of The Hamble School teaching 
staff will also be with them for each session, to address any questions or concerns they may 
have. 
 
If you have any questions about the arrangements please do not hesitate to contact me at the 
school. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
  
S Niblock (Miss) 
PSHCRE Co-ordinator 
 

If, at any time, you should require special arrangements to be made when visiting the school and/or in order to participate fully in 

supporting your child at school (e.g. an accessible venue for meetings, if you are a wheelchair user, assistance with translation 

of documents or enlarged copies of communications etc.), please do not hesitate to let us know. 

 


